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November 2, 2016
MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR
NO. 2016-155

TO : ALL PROVINCIAL GOVERNORS, CITY/ MUNICIPAL MAYORS,
THE ARMM REGIONAL GOVERNOR, AND DILG REGIONAL
DIRECTORS AND OTHERS CONCERNED

SUBJECT . ATTENDANCE TO THE CONDUCT OF THE 6% NATIONAL
CONFERENCE ON POPULATION, HEALTH AND
ENVIRONMENT (PHE)

The Commission on Population (POPCOM), Department of Health (DOH) and the
Foundation for the Philippine Environment (FPE) will be hosting the 6* National
Conference on Population, Health and Environment (PHE) with the theme “Engaging the
Government in Mainstreaming the PHE Approach Towards the Achievement of Sustainable
Development Goals (SDG)’, to be held on November 08-10, 2016 at the Heritage Hotel,
Pasay City, Philippines.

The conference aims to explore dimensions of sustaining and increasing the impact
of integrated population, health and environment initiatives to address development
priorities such as poverty reduction, improved health, health, livelihood, disaster
mitigation food security, and natural resource management.

In this connection, all Local Chief Executives are encouraged to attend the above-
mentioned activity. The conference has a registration fee of Php 6,500.00 per delegate
inclusive of meals and conference kit. Transportation, accommodation and other incidental
expenses related to the event shall be shouldered by the participating LGUs chargeable
against their respective local funds, subject to the usual accounting and auditing rules and
procedures.

For information regarding the conference details and registration, please coordinate
directly with Mr. Fernando M. Ramirez or Ms. Leonora Dominguez at the FPE telephone
nos. (632) 926-9629/ 927-9403 or email at framirez@fpe.ph / ldomiguez@fpe.ph.




Likewise, all DILG Regional Directors are hereby instructed to cause the

dissemination of this Memorandum Circular.
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For the information and guidance of all concerned.




